
 

 
 
 

Date:  December 31, 2013    From:  Lieutenant Steve Knight 
         707-268-3630 
 

 
Subject: Disturbance/Stolen Vehicle             Case:  201306422 

     
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 On 12-30-13, at approximately 11:50 p.m. the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a call 

of a physical fight with shots fired in the 3900 block of Cedar Street, Eureka. California Highway Patrol 

Officers (C.H.P.) and Eureka Police responded to assist. When the deputies arrived on scene they spoke to 

witnesses and determined no one was injured. Deputies learned there had been words exchanged between 

two twenty three year old men and a twenty four year old male victim who was visiting a residence on 

Cedar Street. The argument occurred outside the Cedar Street residence. After the two twenty three year 

old men left the area, the victim heard his Chevy Silverado pickup start-up and drive away. The pickup 

had been parked in the driveway with the keys in it. When victim exited the home he saw his truck drive 

off. The victim told the deputies he could not see who was driving his truck. 

 

 Deputies located the truck, unoccupied, parked at the end Redwood Street, Eureka. The truck had 

been involved in a collision with another vehicle and a fence. The California Highway Patrol recovered 

the stolen vehicle and is investigating the hit and run accident. Deputies spoke with witnesses in the area 

who believed they heard gunshots; however deputies found no evidence indicating shots have been fired. 

The case is still under investigation.  

 

Anyone with information regarding this case or related criminal activity is encouraged to call the Sheriff’s 

Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539.  

 

 

 

Mike Downey 

Sheriff 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 


